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Comments: For the protection of ARCH, E-ARCH, and CCFFH Providers, clients, and the general 
public, these facilities should think it necessary to have adequate liability insurance, which includes 
Malpractice protection. The rational that these home community providers are exempt from 
Malpractice protection is not acceptable. Medication errors & other adverse events unexpectedly 
happen many times. When the other medical professionals (doctors, pharmacies, nurses, social 
workers, case managers, etc) are deemed not responsible for the adverse events, obviously, the 
caregiver(s) are responsible for any actions within their home/facility. Thank your for the opportunity 
to comment online. Mahalo 8t Aloha! 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or 
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the 
convening of the public hearing. 
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